de la Guerra, Sheila



From: Daniel McCarter <4mccees@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 1:56 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment Closed Session 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

We support the County expanding Jalama County Beach Park. The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you,
Dan McCarter
President Urban Creeks Council